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Dear all, 

It has been brilliant in school this week, more so than usual, as we have all delved deep into our fun and 

exciting learning of different decades. 

We started the week in assembly learning all about the lunar landing, the first desktop computer, Google 

(which started off as a company called Backrub!!), Amazon, the birth of the internet and all about i-phones – 

it is amazing to see the advancements in the last 60 years and how it has shaped our lives today! 

There have been some amazing dances taking place and some great songs played as well as children 

learning all about important world events such as Barack Obama the first black president of America, and the 

importance of The Beatles in shaping music. 

I have also received the draft copy of our recent Ofsted visit, I have made a few corrections, sent it back and 

hope to share this with you all very soon. 

If you are attending Bonfire celebrations this weekend, please keep yourselves safe and wrapped up warm! 

Have a wonderful weekend.         Mr Whitfield 

Dates 

7th Nov → Flu vaccinations YR-Y2 
8th Nov → Photographs  
WB 13th Nov → Anti-bullying week 
17th Nov → Children in Need 
17th Nov → PTA Quiz night 
21st Nov → PTA AGM on Zoom 
28th Nov → Coffee Morning with Mrs Scott 
5th Dec → Panto in a day – Jack and the Beanstalk 
5th Dec → Prospective parent tours 9 & 11 
6th Dec → YN / YR trip to St Vincent’s church 
7th Dec → Prospective parent tours 9 & 11 
7th Dec → Govs Mtg 
11th Dec → Parents in 2:30 YR Christmas Show 

 

 

Dates  
12th Dec → Parents in 9:15 YR / 2:30 Y1 Christmas 
Show 
13th Dec → Parents in 9:15 Y1 / 2:30 Y2 Christmas 
Show 
14th Dec → Parents in 9:15 Y2 
15th Dec → PTA Santa Dash 
15th Dec → Christmas Jumper & Dinner Day 
15th Dec → Class Christmas parties (afternoon) 
18th Dec → Report update to parents 
20th Dec → Parents in YN / Little Brown Bears 1:45 
- Stay & Play & Christmas Songs  
21st Dec → Sensory Bus in school 
22nd Dec → INSET Day – school closed to children 

 
 

January 

When Miss Lea departs for her maternity 

leave we are very excited to announce that 

Miss Ahmed and Miss Taylor will be 

teaching in Lions class!! Miss Ahmed will 

be there Monday, Thursday and Friday. 

 

 

 

AB Week 

Anti-Bullying week takes place annually in November. This 
year it begins on 13th November. We will start the week with 
Odd Socks Day to promote our individuality and uniqueness 
– please feel free to have your child wear the most colourful 

and mis-matched socks they have!!! 
 

 
PE kits 

As the weather is becoming much colder please 
ensure your child has a suitable PE kit for outdoors. 

Plain black / navy jogging bottoms, white t-shirt and a 
plain black / navy sweatshirt. We ask that no large 

logos are on PE kits. 
 

 

Phonics 

Please remember to access the Monster 

Phonics e-books that have been allocated to 

your children. This will enable to you to support 

your child’s reading at home consistent with the 

way they are taught to read at school. 
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Communication this week 

Whole school 
02.11.23 – reminder for Decades dress up; 03.11.23 – Newsletter; 
03.11.23 – Topic Tasters; 03.11.23 – Photo info for Wed 8th Nov 

Little Brown Bears 
31.10.23 – change to pick up 

Elephants (Nursery)  

Koala Bears (Reception)  

Polar Bears (Reception)  

Sea Otters (Y1)  

Blue Whales (Y1)  

Sea Turtles (Y1)  

Leopards (Y2)  

Lions (Y2)  

 

Housepoints 

 Bruntwood Lyme Woodbank Vernon 

This Week 151  136 157 146 
Total 945 828 974 973 

 

Parent & Carer Workshops 

Following on from parent council mtg this 

week, it has been agreed that teachers will 

record video tutorials rather than hold 

workshops so stay tuned. If there are any 

specific aspects of school / learning you 

wish to be covered please let us know. 

 

 

 

Gates 

We have been working with the juniors to sort the gate 

situation and have agreed we will continue as normal. 

Please note that for after school, the new automated 

gates system will mean parent cars cannot access the 

staff car park for afterschool club pick up and will 

remain closed except for staff leaving. 
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Certificates 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Silver Gold Platinum Diamond Emerald 

14 0 0 0 0 0 

 

These children have been voted for by their class mates to be the Honeycomb Hero – they have been 

following all of our Golden Rules beautifully and the other children have noticed how great they have 

been – Well Done, we are very proud of you!!  

 

 

I am a  
Honeycomb Hero

 

Go For It Gorilla 
This week the following children have all really shown a Growth Mindset and let their teachers know 

they are a ‘Go For It Gorilla’. Please see the school website (Parent Section) for more information 

on growth mindset. 

Orla QS Charles I Mikey R Charlotte T 

Finlay C James N Louie H Jasper G Ava C 
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